
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 15th November 2019 

                                                                                  

                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Tuesday 26th November                                                                       

Fun with Maths free course for EYFS                                                                    

parents                                                                              

Monday 2nd December                                                                      

PTFA Toasty Morning - 10p per 

slice                                                                                                  

Tuesday 3rd December                                                                                 

PTFA pop-up Christmas Shop                                                       

Tuesday 3rd December                                                                             

Fun with Phonics free course for 

EYFS parents                                             

Thursday 5th December                                                                    

PTFA pop-up Christmas Shop                                                                 

Friday 6th December                                                                               

Intra Health Flu Immunisations                                                                 

Wednesday 11th December                                                               

EYFS+KS1 Nativity performance 

2.00pm & 6.00pm                                                               

Friday 13th December                                                                                    

Santa sing-along round the village - wear a 

Christmas hat!                                                                                                                      

Tuesday 17th December                                                                        

KS2 Carol Service in church 6.30pm                                                   

Wednesday 18th December                                                                        

Christmas School Dinner and party 

day  

Thursday 19th December                                                 

School closes 

for Christmas 

Holidays at 

2:00pm                                                                              

NO AFTER 

SCHOOL  CLUB 

Headteacher’s Note:   

A huge thank you to everyone who took part 
in our pennies for Pudsey. We filled him in 3 
times and have had a lot of pennies to count! 
Our grand total raised in aid of Children In Need was  
£148.68 WELL DONE! 

Well done to year 6 for all their hard work 
last Friday in raising money for there                    
chosen charity Help the Heroes. A total of 
£270.00 was raised! The school  also                           
received a very touching and personal  telephone call 
from a Veteran who fought in the second World War. He 
wished to remain anonymous , however wanted to thank 
all that had helped to support him and his  colleagues. 

Thank you to everyone  for the effort and understanding 
that has been put into our parking situation. As everyone 
has been working together the mornings and afternoons 
seem to be running smoother but as always, if you have 
any worries or concerns then please do call in to school 
to let us know. 

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs L Stinchon 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners 
last week! 

Stars of the week  

YR R  Oscar 

YR 1  Freya 

YR 2  Oliver & Autumn 

YR 3  Anna-Lucia 

YR 4  Elise 

YR 5  Max R 

YR 6  The Whole Class! 



We need your empty jars please!                        

It is that time of year again when we 

would like you to send in your empty, 

clean jars so that we can turn them into 

sparkly coloured                              

lanterns for our carol 

service in church.                                        

 

 

Mondays - starting 4th Nov for 6 weeks                                                  

KS2 Archery with Pro Sport    

Wednesdays - starting 4th Nov for 6 

weeks KS1 Dodgeball with Pro Sport - Pro Sport 

letters went home on Wednesday 

Thursdays - Karate with Sensei Simon. 

3.30-5.00pm   

Mr Irvine will be holding netball  and football 

training session at lunchtimes.                                                                                     

Lost Property 

Please can you ensure that all 

clothing is clearly labelled with 

your child’s name. 

It is a common problem for                                       

cardigans and jumpers to go                  

missing and they can be reunited 

much easier if they have a name 

in. 

On the subject of lost 

property, we have a lovely 

pink flamingo umbrella in 

the school office, left from 

the Remembrance Coffee 

afternoon, waiting for its 

owner. Thank you! 

Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Operation Christmas Child Shoe 

Box Appeal                                                                     

A reminder that all                                 

shoe boxes need to be returned to school by 

Wednesday 20th November 

2019.                                                         

Thank you in anticipation of 

your support for such a         

worthy cause.                                                                                           

Now winter has arrived 

can we politely ask that 

children bring suitable 

coats/jackets along with hats and 

gloves to school for use during playtime 

sessions. Thank you. 


